
 

NOTICE 

Rescheduling of  

Special Entrance Examination 

Seminar 

 
Please be advised that the Special Entrance 
Examination Seminar, originally scheduled for 
May 10, 2024, has been postponed.  

 
The revised date, time and place will be notified 
in due course. 
 

Principal 

Sri Lanka Law College 

May 07, 2024 



 

 


